
 

 

25th July 2017  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

During the next school year, we will be taking part in 2 sponsored 

sporting events. The events will be a circuit training session with a 

Samoan International Rugby player in which the children will also learn 

the ‘HAKA’ and the other will be the Bradford City penalty shootout.  

 

The school understands that this can be a lot of money, so if you only 

decide to get sponsors for one event that is fine. If your child does not 

get any sponsors they will still take part in both events.  

 

The first event taking place is the circuit training with the Samoan 

international rugby player and this will take place on 1st November 2017 

and the Bradford City penalty shootout will be held sometime in June 

2018. 

 

More information and sponsor forms will be sent out at a later date.  Any 

problems please feel free to contact school.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Mr Sykes  

Sports Coach 

 
 


